
 

 

 

February 2024     

Dear Parents, 

I would like to extend my thanks to all the support                                                                                                     

our families gave us at the beginning of the month                                                                                           

during our staffing challenges. It is most appreciated.  

As you may be aware, the pavilion is undergoing a refit to extend the 

size of the downstairs Heaverham room. The work is expected to start 

on 11th March and last for 5 weeks. For those weeks we shall be 

moving the nursery upstairs in the pavilion and the clubs that use it 

during the week, will move to the squash court. In the lead up to our 

move we are asking for anyone that may be able to move items of 

furniture upstairs to please let us know. We require volunteers during 

the week leading up to the 11th and Saturday 9th. As you can imagine this is going to be a 

huge challenge for us and would appreciate anyone who can help us. Thank you. 

 

 

                                                                                                                                               

                                 

World Book Day Thursday 7th March 2024. Children                                  

are welcome to dress up this week.              

       

Topics – This month’s topic is ‘our 

senses’ – we shall be partaking in lots of 

sensory play and looking at the 

environment around us. 

 

 

 

Term Dates              

Spring Term – Thursday 4th January – Thursday 28th March 2024. 

Summer Term – Monday 8th April 2024 – Friday 16th August 2024. 

Autumn Term – Monday 2nd September – Friday 20th December 2024.                                                   

                              

 Spring Term Topics 

February – Our 

Senses  

March – Spring 

April – Growth  

A few reminders 

*Please sign and return new contract if you have not already done so.                                             

*Invoices need to be paid within 14 days of receipt. Should you have any queries with regards to 

invoices, please email Jessica at bumblebeesdaynurseryhr@outlook.com                                          

*Please ensure children have spare clothes in their drawstring bags. 

 
Funding. 

You may be aware that from April 2024, the government is introducing funding for working 

families. This entitles eligible families to access 15 hours funding for children aged 2. If you think 

you may meet the criteria, please check; Childcare Choices - GOV.UK to see. 

Staff shout outs – how are we doing? Please use the staff shout out forms in the pavilion lobby 

to share your thoughts oh how our staff are doing? We love the feedback! 
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